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Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works
Department of House of Representatives

PO Box 6021

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

AUSTRALIA

Email: pwc@aph.gov.au

Dears Sir/s,

I strongly object to any redevelopment at the Pittwater Annexe, Clareville, NSW without proper consultation with immediate
neighbours. We understand a notice regarding a consultation meeting was published in the local newspaper (Manly Daily)
however we did not read the notice and as a result did not attend the meeting. As we live immediately opposite the Pittwater
Annexe we would have expected to receive individual written notification of the meeting. This would have enabled us to attend
and comment on the redevelopment. In addition we would have tabled concerns with the current building which could have been
rectified during the redevelopment. We look forward to the opportunity of discussing these issues prior to the plans for the
redevelopment being finalised.

If you decide to publish this submission please ensure that our personal details are not included in the publication.

Yours faithfully,
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